
Fr. Denis Vaiz—Parish Priest 
Sydney Hutchins—Office Administrator 

Deacon Emeritus John Noble 
Carol Noble   – D.O.S 

June 4th 
Sunday Offerings $  2335.00 
Sunday loose $    411.95 
Building Fund $    190.00 
Initial Offering $      20.00 
Pope’s Pastoral works $      20.00 
Bulletin Advertising $    750.00 
Other Parish Donations $      50.00 
Candles $      80.45 
Total: $  3857.40 
                                                          

  

Welcome to  

St. Andrew the Apostle Catholic Church 

June 11th 2023— Corpus Christi Sunday —Year A 

Office Hours:  

Tuesday & Wednesday 
12:00pm –4:30 pm 
Thursday & Friday 

8:30 am—2:30pm 
Mondays—Closed 

NO WEEKDAY MASSES 

Weekend Masses:   
Saturday at 4:30 pm 
Sunday at 10:00 am 

Visit our website at www.standrewsudbury.com  and you can email us at  standrewsudbury@gmail.com 

PADP—Weekly for the month of  June 2023 
 
Sunday Offerings $  596.50 
Building fund $  115.00 
——————————————————- 
Total $  711.50 

Oh Lord Jesus Christ, we come before You today, we thank You for the 
gift of Your Holy Body and Blood through which we get strengthened 
body, soul and mind. We solemnly pledge that we will offer You our 

undivided love and also service to our brothers and sisters as it is Your 
Holy will. We pray this in the Name of the Father, and the Son and the 

Holy Spirit. AMEN! 



Mass Readings for this week: June 5th to June 11th 

Monday June 12th  -Second Corinthians 1: 1-7; Matthew 5: 1-12. 

Tuesday June 13th  -Second Corinthians 1: 18-22; Matthew 5: 13-16. 

Wed June 14th  -Second Corinthians 3: 4-11; Matthew 5: 17-19.  

Thursday June 15th  -Second Corinthians 3: 15-4: 1, 3-6; Matthew 5: 20-26.  

Friday June 16th  -Deuteronomy 7: 6-11 ;  Matthew 11: 25-30.  

Saturday June 17th  -Second Corinthians 5: 14-21; Luke 2: 41-51.  

Sunday June 18th  -Exodus 19: 2-6a; Matthew 9: 36-10: 8. 
                          

Corpus Christi Sunday - Reflection 
 

Do we hunger for the "bread of life"?  
  Jesus offers us the abundant supernatural life of heaven itself - but we can miss it or 
even refuse it. To refuse Jesus is to refuse eternal life, unending life with the Heavenly 
Father. To accept Jesus as the bread of heaven is not only life and spiritual nourishment for 
this world but glory in the world to come.  
  When we receive from the Lord's table we unite ourselves to Jesus Christ, who makes 
us sharers in his body and blood and partakers of his divine life. This supernatural food is 
healing for both body and soul and strength for our journey heavenward.  
  The Lord has much more for us, more than we can ask or imagine. The principal fruit of 
receiving the Eucharist or Lord's Supper is an intimate union with Christ. As bodily  
nourishment restores lost strength, so the Eucharist strengthens us in charity and enables us 
to break with disordered attachments to creatures and to be more firmly rooted in the love of 
Christ. Do we hunger for the "bread of life"?     Fr Denis Vaiz 

From Tuesday May 30th till June 2nd 
NO MASS (Parish priest has gone to India) 
 
Saturday June 17th 
Faye Blackwell by Gil & Dorothy Papineau 
Myrna Antoine by Constance Dube 
The deceased members of the Cresswell Family  
by Phyllis Blake 
 
Sunday June 18th 
Martin Rupnik by Ivanka and Family 
Irene Carr by Homer Carr 

The Mass is the greatest Act of Love 
Mass intentions are requests by relatives and/or friends for a particular weekday or Sunday Mass to be 

offered for the repose of the soul of a deceased person.  You may request a Mass for almost any need or 

occasion.  If you wish, a Mass card may be given as a remembrance of your generous and faith-filled 

gift. A Mass intention may be set for a living person who is sick or suffering. A living person is              

celebrating  a birthday, anniversary or other special moments in their life. 



 
PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL MEMBERS 

Chairperson: Rosanna Hutchins 
Vice-Chairperson: Liana Rivard 

Members: Deacon Emeritus John Noble, Carol Noble D.O.S., Kevin Fowke,  
Jamie Jamieson, Laura Lepage and Paul Anthraper 

PARISH FINANCE COMMITTEE MEMBERS 
Chairperson: Kevin Fowke 

Co-Chairperson: Frank Javor 
Members: Joe Drago, Bob Ungar, Brian Lyons and Bob Urso. 

PARISH LITURGY COMMITTEE MEMBERS 

Deacon Emeritus John Noble, Carol Noble D.O.S., Sharon Oliver,  
Jamie Jamieson, Laura Lepage and Paul Anthraper 

 
                            Saints of this week 
        12th June Monday: Blessed Jolenta of Poland 
        13th June  Tuesday: Saint Anthony of Padua 
        14th June Wednesday:  Saint Albert Chmielowski 
        15th June  Thursday: Saint Marguerite d’Youville 
        16th June  Friday: Saint John Francis Regis 
        17th June  Saturday: Saint Joseph Cafasso 
        18th June Sunday: Venerable Matt Talbot 

Confession timings 
Every Saturday at 3.30pm  -  4.15pm 

Every Sunday at 9.00am -  9.45am  
You can also contact the parish office 

to make an appointment. 
Phone: 705 - 566 - 1876. 

 
 
Upcoming events of this week 
 
14th June Wednesday -  Small Christian Community at 10.30 am 
15th June Thursday— Last Craft works by CWA at 1 pm 
18th June Sunday –  Fathers Day 
 

 

Children’s Liturgy 

Children’s Liturgy will be breaking for the summer and the last Sunday will  

be June 11, 2023.  Thank you to the children who have attended.  

Have a safe and happy summer! See you all in September! 

Seniors Ride Free on GOVA Transit Every Tuesday in June 
  
City Council has approved to offer free Transit service to  
seniors. Individuals aged 65 and older can ride GOVA Transit 
for free every Tuesday in June, between 6 a.m. and midnight. 



Please contact the  

office to arrange a house blessing and visit from 

Fr. Denis! He looks forward to meeting and 

chatting with every parishioner.  

Let us form a Parish Choir! 
You are most welcome to join in our Parish Choir. 

No experience needed, all ages welcome. 
Please contact our Parish office for further information. 

standrewsudbury@gmail.com / 705-566-1876 
 

We are now getting organized and need volunteers to work at the gaming 
center. Volunteers work in teams of 2, for a 2-hour shift; the work consists of 
welcoming and thanking customers, calling out card numbers of winners for 
verification, and clean-up of used bingo materials from the tables. No special skills 
are required; training is provided, and new volunteers will job shadow 
experienced people on their first assignment. If you already volunteer at Delta 
Gaming for another group, you are allowed to volunteer for up to 3 charities. 
If you are interested in helping your parish or would like more information, please 
contact Sydney at the office (705-566-1876). 

Thank you for all the fathers and father-figures in this 

world and for the many ways you use them to lovingly 

guide others to Your heart. I ask that you would bless them 

and give them great joy and peace. May they see You and 

know You in new ways. Show them how much you love 

them and care about them. Guide their steps, use their 

hands, and make them a blessing to others as you continue 

to fulfill your special purpose for their lives. AMEN. 






